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CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PORT HURON 

 3800 Lapeer Road Phone: (810) 987-6600 

 Port Huron Twp., Michigan 48060 Fax: (810) 987-6712 

 

Planning Commission Meeting 
 

Thursday, February 4th 2021 
 
 

Cancelled 
 

Due to the continuing pandemic and the cancelation of a Special Use Approval publication 
request, as required per ordinance, after speaking with the PC Chairman, the Supervisor and the 
Township attorney, the regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting will not be held on 
February 4th, 2021. 

 
 

Respectfully, 

Kirk Lavigne 

Building and Planning / Zoning Director 

 

 


